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From: Public Testimony

To: Rice, Howard

Cc: Sanders, Monica; Sanders, Marilyn

Subject: FW: Support Committee Sub for Ordinance 211077
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 12:40:05 PM

From: Angie Lile <angie@wmakc.com>

Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 11:23 AM

To: Public Testimony <Public.Testimony@kcmo.org>

Cc: Shields, Katheryn <Katheryn.Shields@kcmo.org>; Hall, Heather <Heather.Hall@kcmo.org>;
Robinson, Melissa <Melissa.Robinson@kcmo.org>; Parks-Shaw, Ryana <Ryana.Parks-
Shaw@kcmo.org>; McManus, Kevin <Kevin.McManus@kcmo.org>; Barnes, Lee
<Lee.Barnes@kcmo.org>; Bunch, Eric <Eric.Bunch@kcmo.org>; Lucas, Quinton
<Quinton.Lucas@kcmo.org>; midtowntenantskc@gmail.com

Subject: Support Committee Sub for Ordinance 211077

Dear Council and Mayor,
| am writing today to express my support for the Committee Substitute to Ordinance 211077.

The original ordinance would extend the Midtown TIF and award Mac Properties over $10.5
million over the next 20 years for their project at Main and Armour which is not in the best interest
of Kansas City.

The committee substitute | am asking you to support would instead direct those funds to the city’s
Housing Trust Fund for use in any neighborhood, especially parts of the city that have faced
historic disinvestment, to build truly affordable housing below 40% MFI, which would go a long
way to help curb the dramatic uptick in homelessness.

The substitute also maintains the RAMP funding for minor home repair loans for homeowner
occupied homes from the original ordinance, which | also support because as a community leader
I know the importance of having this fund especially for aging home-owners on a fixed income
facing property tax increases.

As the ordinance currently stands | would be in complete opposition to the entire project because
it just adds to the perfect storm that is brewing for Kansas City's most vulnerable residents.

Thank you for your time and please support the committee substitute for Ordinance 211077 over
the original ordinance.

You have a chance to show us solidarity with your campaign promises to reform the way we fund
economic development so that it truly benefits the citizens you have been elected to serve.

Warmly,
Angie Lile, 6th District Community Leader, Business Owner, Public School Parent, KCPS District
Advisory Chair.
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